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Our newly formed patient group is currently collecting unwanted teddy bears in time for Christmas, for local children’s hospices, Martin House, Leeds and Bluebell Wood, Sheffield
We would be most grateful for any donations for this most worthy cause

Alternatively if you would like to personally knit a teddy to donate, we have patterns available, please ask at reception  
Please hand your donations to reception by Friday 16 December 2011 
Thank you
